Committee on Educational Policies and Planning
Minutes
23 March 2017

In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Marta Brunner, Cathy Hill, Henry Jaffe, Janet Sorensen, Kelly Sheppard, Beau Breslin, Cerri Banks

1. Minutes from 16 March 2017 were approved with an amendment to include the reflection of a discussion of the language requirement as it pertains to students who are English as a second language, speakers.

2. The committee discussed the General Education forum scheduled on March 22 and how we could have been more forth coming and informative in response to questions.  
 
3. The committee also discussed assessment of the current core curriculum for  the next academic year.  Sarah Goodwin has asked CEPP what the next major assessment of the core curriculum should be.  The last assessment was of visual literacy.  CEPP considered oral communication and information literacy.  Marta discussed a tool available through HEDS research practices to measure and compare research practices between institutions and over time.  CEPP determined we should consider information literacy and research practices together.  Erica agreed to share the determination of CEPP with Sarah Goodwin.


Meeting was adjourned at 9:25am

Respectfully submitted by 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Catherine Hill
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